
 
From: Marcia Rutledge [mailto:mrutledge@murdockbank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 11:03 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC 20 Cent Assessment 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
  
The proposed FDIC-20 cent special assessment would have a crippling effect on our bank and 
would seriously hinder our ability to assist our community with recovery from the current 
economic crisis. Our bank and other community banks across the country did not participate in 
the activities that led to the current econimic crisis and the depletion of the reserve fund. I think 
the banks that caused the problem should pay for this. I think this will jeopardize the existence of 
many small community banks, which in effect will hurt our communities. 
Please do whatever you can to stop this assessment from happening. 
  
Thank you, 
Marcia Rutledge, Cashier 
First State Bank of Murdock 
520 Main Ave,  Box 50 
Murdock, MN  56271 
  


